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                                                                                                                              Tuesday 20th September 2022 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
RE: Ten Ten Parent Portal 
 
As part of our PHSE curriculum, we have subscribed to Ten Ten to support the teaching of RSE (relationship 
sex education). With this subscription, parents have access to a portal of resources to support their children at 
home. 

What is Life to the Full? 
It is a programme in Relationships and Health Education based on the Department of Education guidance 
which became statutory during the academic year 2020/21. This programme is rooted in a Christian 
understanding of the human person, based on “A Model Catholic RSE Curriculum” provided by the Catholic 
Education Service. 

How to use this online portal? 
The Online Parent Portal provides parents of children in schools who subscribe to Life to the Full with: 

 Information about the programme children will be following; 

 Access to resources; 

 Suggestions for further activity at home. 
 
To access it, use the login details below: 

 Username: our-lady-st-edward-ng3 

 Password: pink-lily 

 Parent Portal: https://www.tentenresources.co.uk/parent-portal/ 
 

Once you are logged in, please follow the links to the year group your child is in. You will find the focus for 
each half term on the topic web on your child’s class page on our school website – www.olseacademy.org.uk  

 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Mrs Rachel Byrne 
Head Teacher 
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